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The City of Newton is planning improvements to the Washington Street corridor with a pilot project 
between Chestnut Street and Lowell Avenue. The pilot will aim to create a more attractive, friendly 
and welcoming environment for all travelers, with improved pedestrian and cyclist infrastructure for 
increased safety. We invite you to take a survey to help us learn more about your experiences, 
concerns, and goals for the future of Washington Street. To access the survey, please visit the link 
below or scan the QR code with your mobile device.
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